Field Trip to Burton Dassett Country Park 22nd June 2017

On 22nd June 2017 I accompanied the Year 5 class to Burton Dassett Country Park for their geological field trip. It was a beautiful sunny day and the children were all excited for their trip out of school.
I had visited Burton Dassett several times as child mainly to fly our kites, and was looking forward to the day. We were met at the park by a small group of volunteers who divided the children into working groups and we were led off to explore the park in several locations.
The children were given different tasks to complete at each area with regard to the ironstone that has been extracted from this location. The guides explained all about the geological changes to the area and the children eagerly set about looking for fossils of their own.
[bookmark: _GoBack]It was a fun way for the children to learn about the history of the area, and the effect that the ironstone had on the local community. I had visited the tower on the site several times myself, but had no idea of the fossils that were embedded in its walls. 
The children were as always very well behaved and represented their school well, showing a keen interest in all that they were asked to do. It was a pleasure to accompany them.
An excellent day out for all, and I will definitely return in the near future with my own family with a totally different perspective.

Sandra Piper


